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Question: 
Senator DI NATALE: That is encouraging to hear because it does not seem like there has 
been any movement from October to December. It appears that the purchase of the new 
stock, which I understand is Philip Morris, the Czechoslovakian division, is that correct? 
... 
Senator DI NATALE: Do you know much about this new holding? Do you know much 
about Philip Morris and its Czech division? Do you know much about them?  
Mr Burgess: As I was explaining before, our managers choose the selection of stocks so it is 
actively chosen by our fund managers and they follow the stock closely. As you appreciate, 
this is a very large fund—$84 billion currently—and I personally do not follow each one of 
these stocks, so a detailed question I can certainly take on notice and come back to you on 
that. 
 
Answer: 
 
Investment decisions regarding individual stocks are taken by external investment managers 
in line with their mandates and investment strategies and analysis.  
 
On 28 February 2013, the Board of Guardians announced its decision to exclude primary 
tobacco producers from the investment portfolio.  
 
 


